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For Immediate Release   December 14, 2020 
 

MCTXSheriff Completes Third Annual No-Shave November Fundraiser 
 

During the month of November, Sheriff Rand Henderson authorized staff of the Montgomery County 
Sheriff's Office to participate in its 3rd annual No Shave November charity event.  The purpose of the month-
long fundraiser was to help raise awareness for cancer research. Sheriff’s Office personnel paid a minimum 
of $50.00 to participate in the initiative. On December 14, 2020, Sheriff Rand Henderson, on behalf of the 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office, presented a check for the money raised in the amount of $12,105.00 
to The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society. The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society’s mission is to aid in the 
research for cures of blood cancers, and improve the quality of life for patients and survivors.  

Participation in the event was voluntary but extensive, with 200 Deputies and other employees donating as 
part of the fundraiser.  

Sheriff Henderson said, “I am amazed and humbled by our staff’s commitment to bring awareness to cancer 
research.  This is another staff organized community partnership with the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society 
in the fight against cancer.   I am proud of the servant’s heart of our employees and community to work 
together for this great cause.”   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/MCTXSheriff/?__tn__=K-R&amp;eid=ARDqArJSQbyxZGQkU7JfSa7N7-JRLipnfvQtIut4VX-ltbnmV1hrqBo6Y6rySCoAxiNZ6la_r9Ja9JZs&amp;fref=mentions&amp;__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARBRhD_bd-4jjjmsVGbxMkg9NXjdombQjHBw3n57_k_5dRybchiPJp7_UnShMvjdSGfdqb6gAzvGUBOsomU_LnUUBMWdsJQUhZzUjpalJop80InjVSKaC6L24TcHtX_oXEbgkdxIvRZTZNvOc31XF90TqBkaXpFX6CSPRLAYaiZ_UqKEZDVJqV8pqreDExMbPfdYFQAxpXQC6_7myCNPJQ53ZH_Vm6QkH3AL4U97j1QdCt-0FO416i_1nV119DVXJKyMcIxGa1rFw9ByCV3y2_Xl4SauXx72hkvXScI-k4LLTPibTEAiEZEl38eepR2w5Odk
https://www.facebook.com/MCTXSheriff/?__tn__=K-R&amp;eid=ARDqArJSQbyxZGQkU7JfSa7N7-JRLipnfvQtIut4VX-ltbnmV1hrqBo6Y6rySCoAxiNZ6la_r9Ja9JZs&amp;fref=mentions&amp;__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARBRhD_bd-4jjjmsVGbxMkg9NXjdombQjHBw3n57_k_5dRybchiPJp7_UnShMvjdSGfdqb6gAzvGUBOsomU_LnUUBMWdsJQUhZzUjpalJop80InjVSKaC6L24TcHtX_oXEbgkdxIvRZTZNvOc31XF90TqBkaXpFX6CSPRLAYaiZ_UqKEZDVJqV8pqreDExMbPfdYFQAxpXQC6_7myCNPJQ53ZH_Vm6QkH3AL4U97j1QdCt-0FO416i_1nV119DVXJKyMcIxGa1rFw9ByCV3y2_Xl4SauXx72hkvXScI-k4LLTPibTEAiEZEl38eepR2w5Odk
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Lieutenant Scott Spencer 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
Administrative Services  
Follow us @MCTXSheriff 

http://www.mctxsheriff.org
https://www.facebook.com/MCTXSheriff/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/MCTXSheriff?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/mctxsheriff/
https://nextdoor.com/agency-detail/tx/montgomery-county/montgomery-county-sheriffs-office-4/

